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Mr. Norman L. Maguire Dec. 19. 1955 

1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA. 

Dear Mr. Maguire 

May we extend our sincere thanks for your letter. 

We confirmed your recivec signal. The programs were girl's 

drama from 1800 JST to 1815 JST and orchestra from 1815 JST 

to 1830 JST on that day. 

We have been interesting for your report and surprised 

that our signal has been receiving so fairly at very far distance. 

We hope to eatch our program at will and sometimes 

inform the result. 

Thank you very much 

Yours truly. 

.-Rase-- 
Chief Engineer. 
Station JOLF, Tokyo. 


